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Dream Flights is a non-profit organization dedicated 

to honoring veterans and seniors with the adventure 

of a lifetime : a flight in a Boeing biplane. This year, 

the veterans of Bell Tower Residence are selected to 

participate on Sunday, July 17th at 9am at the Merrill 

Airport.  

The Dream Flights Foundation was created in 2011 by 

Darryl & Carol Fischer out of their love for seniors 

and the aviation world. There goal is to make the 

dreams of these heroes come true and inspire them 

to share their experiences of how they survived 

through times of great strife and remind us of our shared humanity, our connection to each other 

and the value of listening. Dream Flights close the generation gap and open us up to a clearer       

understanding of ourselves and our world.  

The joy and happiness that the foundation brings to the heart is beyond explanation. It is truly   

something that you must see and experience to understand, so we’re asking all family members, staff, 

volunteers and our community to join us in honoring our veterans on Sunday, July 17th and give 

back to those who gave so much for us.  

Bell Tower Residence will be providing transportation for our residents and veterans however family 

members are encouraged to bring their resident to be a part of this wonderful event!  

Any questions can be directed to Allison Fierek, Director of Life Enrichment at 715-539-1403 or at 

afierek@carraigehealthcare.com.  

Employee News Staff       

Birthdays 
 

9th—Steve A.  

12th—Ellie H.  

18th—Diane J. 

28th—Callee S 

 

 

Staff          

Anniversaries 
 

17 years—Abby S. 

27 years—Nicole G. 

1 year—Rebecca R. 

17 years—Amber S. 

3 years—Jamie H. 

3 years—Alex J. 

22 years—Dan H.  

 

 

 

  

 

 From left to right : Nicole G., Amber S., Abby S. and Dan H. 80 years of 

employment at Bell Tower Residence between these 4 and we couldn’t be 

more thankful for their hard work and dedication.  

Everyone please 

welcome our new 

Stylist, Sabrina! 

Her hours in the 

salon will be Mon-

days & Wednes-

days 8-4 and Fri-

days 8-12!  

Marco          

Cook 

Destinee    

PCW 

Somchith  

CNA 

Welcome To The Team!  

Congratulations  

on your Graduation 
Delainy! 

It is bittersweet for me to 
tell you that my last day 
as your chaplain will be 

July 8. Although I will no 
longer be here as a   

chaplain, you can expect 
to see me around as a 

volunteer. I continue to 
hold each of you in     

prayer, trusting that God, 
who is unchanging,       

continues in His care, 
provision, and love for 

each of you.                           
Blessings, Frances 



Resident      

Birthdays 
 

1st—Estelle K. 

12th—Mark D. 

13th—Nancy W. 

15th—Sophie B. 

19th—Jeanne K. 

23rd—Sally L.  

 

 

Resident       

Anniversaries 
 

Joan B.— 1 year 

Jean F.—1 year  

 

 

Resident News  

This year, our veteran’s had the pleasure of                   

participating in WJFW Newswatch 12’s I Pledge     

Campaign. Watch for our commercial, they saved the 

best for last! 

Donna G. 

Arlene Y. 

Welcome 
 New  

Residents 

Bell Tower Residence is seeking residents and          

volunteers to join our Sunshine Club! The purpose of 

the sunshine club is so spread sunshine by recognizing 

those important life events and sending a thoughtful 

card. Our first gathering is on Thursday, July 7th. If you 

know of a resident, volunteer or staff member that 

would benefit from a little sunshine, just fill out one of 

our slips at the front desk and we will do the rest! 

Next Resident Council Meeting: 

Thursday, July 14th at 11:00 

Thank you to everyone that participated in our Longest Day Fundraiser for the            

Alzheimer’s Association! We sold 100 T-shirts, 317 glasses of lemonade, had over $500 

in online donations and raised over $1,000 for the cause!  We are so grateful for the   

participation and can’t wait for next year’s event!  



Jody Meyer 
Zona Lemanski 
Jerry Natzke 
Karen Mootz 
Marilyn Tewes 
Nancy Wilde 
Randy & Kathy Pophal  

Heidi Duley 
Peter and Julie Rajek 
Jon, Susan & Mitchell 
Jaeger 
Rick Bjorklund 
Judy Buntrock 
Roxanne Burrows 
Sheryl Neiwolny  

Karen Wojciechowski 
Portiuncula Sisters 
S. Peggy Jackelen 
S. Mary Anne Rose 
The Sazama Family 
Heidi Robinson 

Our 2022 Geranium sale would not have been possible without the generosity of our donors. 

Together, we purchased 150 geraniums from Down To Earth Greenhouse to plant on the 

grounds of Bell Tower. A special thank you to our volunteers Russ & Jim for assisting our        

residents in planting. 

Thank you to the many donors that 

made our evacuation chair purchase 

possible!  

Thank you to the Knights of Columbus 

for their thoughtful and generous          

donation to improve our dementia      

programming at Bell Tower Residence.  

1500 O’Day Street 

Merrill, WI 54452 

715-536-5575 

info@belltowerresidence.com 

 

 

Set on 12 beautifully landscaped acres with over 68,000 square feet of 

living and common spaces, Bell Tower is a friendly assisted living       

community where residents feel at home and live life well with purpose 

and dignity. We offer private apartments, religious services, activities, 

outings, delicious home-cooked meals and our caring and compassionate 

staff are always nearby to help. 

 

For more information or to schedule a tour, please reach out to our         

Admissions Coordinator, Mikaela Meier. 

 

Phone : 715-536-5575 

Email : mmeier@carriagehealthcare.com 

 

Julie, Phil and Nancy share some laughs 

and lunch during our Eagles Club Lunch 

Outing this past month!  

Chaplain John is awarded a Certificate of 

Excellence from a  couple of witty residents 

whom appreciated him going above and 

beyond to rid the Bell Tower Grounds of 

Thistle. Great job, John!  

With help from the ladies of 

the Merrill Historical Society, 

Doris was able to find her     

senior photo in Merrill High 

School’s KEMO Yearbook. 


